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June 29th 2017 LADS Meeting 

Meeting at Becky and Nelson Ever Changing Garden/Meeting is 

changed from 3rd Thurs. because of Nationals.  It will begin at 

6:30 p.m. and Becky would like us to RSVP by June 15th, she will 

be providing food. 

We will provide drinks and b.y.o.c. (bring your own chair).  

Address 5505 Cross Creek Dr. Crestwood Ky., 40014. Email is in 

President’s  Message for your RSVP 

  

  

 
 
 
 

THE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Everyone, 

 

 

I hope all is well and the weeds aren't overtaking us all. I 

know I have some happy ones. The bloom season 

 has started. Woo Hoo. 

 

I hope everyone had a good time today on our bus trip to 

Cincy. The weather was warm but I don't think it 

stopped anyone from shopping and finding some great 

companion plants! The bus was full! A great big thank 



you to our guides. Becky and Nelson did a wonderful job 

planning our route. The bus was wonderful, thank you 

Michael! We all have a few plants to plant, happy 

planting. 

 

Next we need to put our new date for our meeting this 

month on the calendar it is June the 29th at 6:30. We will 

be meeting at Becky and Nelson's for a meal and touring 

of their beautiful garden. Becky wants to provide the 

food and we will provide the drinks. Due to the fact that 

she is doing the cooking we need to RSVP to her so she 

can plan for us. Please let her know by June the 15th if 

you plan to attend and don't forget your chair. Their 

address is 5503 Cross Creek Dr. Crestwood, Ky. 40014 

 

 Her email is rdaylily@bellsouth.net. 

 

I received a call from another member this week. Hubert 

Glass has asked us to come to his home on July 8th at 

5:30 and have barbecue! What a treat! He will provide 

ribs and cornbread. So bring your dish and chair and we 

will have a great time! If you would let me know if your 

coming by July 1st I will give him a number to plan for. 

Hubert address is 6619 Clore Lane Crestwood, Ky.40014 

 

 

I think that is all for now. See everyone on the 29th at 

Becky and Nelson's house. Happy Gardening! 
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Louisville Area Daylily Society 

 

 

April 20, 2017 

 

 

The April meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily Society 

was held April 20, 2017 at Trinity Presbyterian Church, 

Middletown, Kentucky.  We began the evening by 

enjoying social time and a variety of pot luck dinner 

items prepared by our members.  

 

President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 7:20 

pm.  She welcomed all of the members to the meeting and 

made note that we had a few people back that we had not 

seen in a while. 

 

President Carrithers made a few announcements: 

 

 Blooming Bardstown Garden Tour is June 10th from 

8:00 to 4:00.  Much of the festival is free, but there is 

a charge to visit the gardens. 

 

 Yew Dell Gardens Plant Sale is April 29th and 30th.  

We will be selling daylilies there so Wednesday April 

26th we will dig them from the garden at Doris 

Stonska’s.  Set up for the sale is expected to be 

Friday the 28th but there will be more information 

provided about the time. 

 

 The May meeting will be the HRP daylily 

distribution and it will be held at Linda Luck and 

Ray Clark’s home at 4401 Starlite Lane in Louisville.  

It will start at 6:30 p.m.  If anyone cannot attend, 



they need to let one of the Board members know, and 

arrangements need to be made for another member 

to pick up the plants. 

 

 The Frank Otte plant sale will be August 5th. 

 

 The Region 10 Regional Meeting will be June 16th and 

17th in Memphis, TN.   

 

President Carrithers reminded us about our bus trip to 

Cincinnati on Saturday June 3rd.  The bus will hold 50 

and we have 24 signed up so far.  We are now opening it 

up to as non-members for a cost of $20.  If anyone has a 

guest who would like to go, please notify Andrea King. 

 

The Minutes from our March meeting were included in 

the Newsletter.  Andrea King moved that they be 

approved and her motion was seconded by Sally 

Fensterer.  The Treasurer’s Report was distributed at the 

meeting.  Claudia Wolff moved they be accepted and 

Doris Stonska seconded the motion.  Both were approved 

as presented. 

 

President Carrithers introduced our guest speaker for 

the evening, Elizabeth Trotter.  Elizabeth is the AHS 

Registrar.  She has been the Registrar for approximately 

a year and a half.  Elizabeth shared that the International 

Code of Nomenclature of All Cultivated Plants governs 

all hybridized plant names.  She provided us with an 

overview of how to register a daylily.  She also defined 

several misused daylily terms.  Elizabeth answered a 

wide variety of questions about naming daylilies and 

what she sees in her role as Registrar.  It was a very 

informative and interesting presentation!   We very much 



appreciate her time and effort in sharing this valuable 

information with us. 

 

Following a short raffle, the meeting adjourned at 

approximately 8:30 p.m.   

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Linda Luck, Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Masked Marauder/Ted Petit HRP  plant 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

 

May 18, 2017 
 

 

The May meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily Society 

was held May 18, 2017 at the home of Linda Luck and Ray 

Clark at 4401 Starlite Lane in Louisville, Kentucky.  We 

began the evening by enjoying social time and a variety of 

pot luck dinner items prepared by our members.  

Members also enjoyed a few minutes to wander around 

the gardens before the meeting began. 

 

President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 7:10 

pm.  She welcomed all of the members to the meeting and 

gave a special welcome to Elaine Oette, who was with us 

as a guest of Donna Willett. 

 

The Treasurer’s report was distributed by email.  Donna 

Willett moved that it be accepted and Doris Stonska 

seconded the motion.  The Report was approved as 

presented.  There were no Minutes distributed for the 

April meeting but they will be included in the next 

Newsletter. 

 

President Carrithers reminded us about our bus trip to 

Cincinnati on Saturday June 3rd.  The bus is LEAVING at 

7:30 a.m. from the parking lot (rear) of Norton’s 

Brownsboro Hospital.  The parking lot entrance is 

between the hospital and Lowe’s just off of Highway 22.  

Go past Lowe’s and turn into the first entrance to the 



hospital.  The bus will be parked in the back.  We will be 

visiting three nurseries and will have lunch at a barbecue 

restaurant.  Water and muffins will be provided during 

our drive north and dessert will be provided on the drive 

back home.  We expect to be back about 6:00 p.m. 

 

President also reminded us that the Frank Otte Plant 

Sale will be Saturday August 5th. 

 

We then proceeded to distribute this year’s HRP daylilies 

by lottery.  The plants were hybridized and provided by 

Bob Selman of Blue Ridge Daylilies in North Carolina.  

They were all a minimum of double fans and were very 

strong and healthy-looking plants.  As a reminder, we 

grow the daylilies for two years, then return a double fan 

at the August meeting to be auctioned to other members. 

 

Our next meeting will be JUNE 29th (a week later than 

usual due to National) and will be held at Becky 

Scarboro and Nelson Ratchford’s home at 5503 Cross 

Creek Drive in Crestwood.  It will start at 6:30 p.m. 

 

President Carrithers then shared her favorite daylily 

planting recipe with us.  She uses it to water the daylilies 

when she first plants them and it helps with their initial 

health.  To one gallon of water she adds 1 Cup Sprite or 

7Up (not diet), 1 Cup brewed tea, 1 Cup Listerine or store 

brand yellow mouthwash (the original, not with the 

mint flavor), and ¼ teaspoon Superthrive plant food 

(from Wal-Mart.)  You can soak the new plant’s roots in 

it for a little while (up to a day) and then use it for the 

first watering.   

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 p.m. 

   



 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Linda Luck, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2017 Calendar 

 

Region10 10th annual meeting:  June 16th and 17th in 

Memphis Tenn. 



 

AHS National Convention:  Norfolk, VA , Marriott Hotel,  

June 21st  thr june 25th 

 

June 29th   LADS monthly meeting at Nelson and Becky’s RSVP 

details in letter 

 

July 8th Hubert Glass Barbecue (extra event, Thank You 

Hubert)  RSVP  to Ellen Carrithers by July 1st/ 502-939-5367/ 

email ellen.carrithers@gmail.com  

 

August 5th   Frank Otte’s Plant Sale 
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Hospitality:   

 

For Junes meeting Becky will provide the food and we 

will be supplying the drinks.  Do not forget your chair. 
.. 
 
 

 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, September, 

October and November.  In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout 

the year.  Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs 

south off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY. 

 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 

 

<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of 

the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna.  About 0.1 miles before Outer 

Loop. 

Contact:  Michael Stephens, e-mail  uofkfan@hotmail.com 

mailto:donsmith@twc.com
mailto:dukeisours@yahoo.com
mailto:uofkfan@hotmail.com


 

<<<<<< 

 

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

www.daylilyfans.com/lads 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

mailto:mjglasscock5@gmail.com
mailto:president@bluegrassiris.org
http://www.daylilyfans.com/lads


 

Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 

Youth, (under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King  

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014 

 

 

 

 

 

Humor by Debbie/ Thank you! 

 



 

 

 

 

 


